
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Lauren Gray

Address 2 Queens Crescent,Drayton,Banbury,OX15 6EJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments The site of the proposed development is not allocated for development, so permitting this 
application would be contrary to the adopted Cherwell Local Plan 2011 - 2031 (and draft 
Local Plan) and related spatial planning policy;  
 
With Council's latest housing land supply statement demonstrating that Cherwell has a 5.4 
year housing supply for 2022 - 2027, there is no need for this development in contravention 
of the Local Plan. 
 
Living in Drayton village traffic is already a huge problem across Banbury and additional 
houses this side of town continue to add to this issue. 
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